
Tree clearing - Frels and Sunset Rds 
 
Starting next week (12/7/20),  a contractor will begin the right of way clearing on Frels Rd and 
then Sunset Rd.  There will be momentary road closures due to machinery and trees on the 
road.  It is recommended that residents avoid these areas and use an alternate route if possible. 
The work will begin by the town transfer site driveway and proceed southwest from there.   Work 
on Cable Sunset will begin after Frels Rd and that work will begin just past Mark Rasmussen’s 
and proceed to Sunset Ext.  Any questions please call or email me.  Thank you 
 
 
Jason Swanson 
Road & Property Foreman 
Town of Cable 
715-798-3584 
Jason.swanson@townofcable.com 
 


